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· The package hands a big tax break to a small sliver of wealthy Georgians while providing only a few extra dollars a month to hardworking middle class families. 

· We agree there are smart ways to reform Georgia’s upside down tax system to help hard working Georgia families while still meeting the needs of our communities – this package does neither.
· The Personal Income Tax is nearly half of Georgia's revenue so even seemingly small changes can result in major costs. 

· Going to a rate of 5.8 percent as supporters suggest SR 756 will do, would cost more than $350 million each year and rivals the cost of key investments like the pre-k program or Georgia’s technical schools. 

· Together with HB 238 the tax package could drain more than $600 million annually from Georgia’s treasury, threatening vital state investment in public schools, universities and more. 
· Georgia should not threaten its AAA bond rating by putting arbitrary constraints in the Constitution. 
· Income tax limits already put into the constitution have already raised the eyebrows of the credit agencies – let’s not make it worse.
· Industry leader Moody’s noted “A significant strength of state management lies in its broad powers and resources to manage its finances in the face of volatility… Georgia's constitutional cap has stripped the state of that option with respect to its personal income tax."
· Caps on the rainy day fund in SR 756 are far too low to accommodate a fast growing state like Georgia.
· The tax cut package would hinder Georgia’s ability to meet the needs of new residents and remain an attractive state for families and businesses.

· Georgia grew by nearly 4 million people from 1990 to 2015, and needs to be able to accommodate the nearly 4 million more residents we will gain between now and 2040 

· Inadequate revenue would limit the state’s ability to invest in education needs to serve the children of new residents.
· Georgia already invests $1,400 less per public student than the national average. This package threatens to widen the gap between Georgia and the rest of the nation.
· Right now the state is underfunding schools by $466 million. Next year the funding gap is set to fall to $166 million—reducing the funding gap is only made possible by growing state tax collections.

· If the tax package is approved, schools may once again face substantial cuts. 
· Inadequate revenue will make it harder to invest in the infrastructure Georgia needs to handle growing population and increased tourism. 
